

Dear St. Anne Families,

We are excited to announce a fun and brand new St. Anne's event to kick off the 2016-2017 school year! We will be replacing Tech-A-Thon with a Spirit Day Jog-A-Thon to benefit our school! We'll be turning the large parking lot into a track, playing great music and providing coffee and snacks. Parents are invited to socialize & cheer on their kids. Parents may also run or walk to keep their kids motivated. The schedule will be: **K-2:** 8:30-9:30, **3-5:** 9:45-10:45, **6-8:** 11-noon

Students can ask family, friends, neighbors to pledge them a dollar amount for each lap they run. With the donations tied to the laps they run, students realize they have the power to make a difference and help their school! Plus, they can enjoy some healthy competition and feel proud of their athletic accomplishment.

Q: What does my child need to wear and bring to school that day?

A: Students will receive Jog-A-Thon t-shirts right before the event! In addition, they will need to wear athletic shorts and athletic shoes and bring a water bottle.

Q: Are there any prizes?

A: YES! There will be prizes for the the student who raises the most money in each group; **K-2, 3-5, and 6-8**. There will also be prizes for THE CLASS that raises the most money and THE TEACHER that leads their class to FIRST PLACE!

Q: When, where, and how do I turn in the money my child raises for the Jog-A-Thon?

A: Info packets will be delivered to students the first week of school. Please put the pledge form and money in an envelope together and turn it in to the school office. Ideally, we would like all money to be turned in by Sept 16th; one week after the event.

More details to come! THANK YOU for your support and please let us know if you have any questions or want to help with the event!

Jog-A-Thon Chairs

Emily & Bill Kennedy Kristi & Josh Johnson